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TERRY PETTUS PARK RENOVATION 
REVIEW SCHEMATIC DESIGN

PLEASE PARTICIPATE! 
ZOOM MEETING
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 23, 2020, AT 4:00 P.M.
Please use this link to register for the online Zoom meeting. http://bit.ly/pettusparkmeeting2
Once registered, you will receive a confirmation email with a link to join the meeting at the date and time noted above.  

Please join Seattle Parks and our design 
team Jones & Jones Architects and Landscape 
Architects to review the proposed schematic 
design and provide final input for Terry Pettus 
Park. This incorporates the newly acquired 
property to the south, allowing for a new 
expanded park design.

At the last meeting, the design team heard from 
the community that they preferred the two 
concept alternatives Terraces and Restoration. 

The design team combined the features of these two concepts along with other public input, and 
developed the proposed schematic design. The proposal improves universal access across the 
site and includes multi-level terraces for sitting and picnicking, restored upland habitat areas, a 
new dock, and a new beach.

The design team is eager to share this plan with you! Please use the link below to register for an 
online Zoom public meeting, where you will hear about the proposed schematic design, have an 
opportunity to provide final feedback, and ask the design team questions.

Terry Pettus Park is located at 2001 Fairview Ave E.


